
Tana Stanton 

267 Bellaire Drive 

Fairborn, OH 45324 

November 29, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept this letter as my written testimony in support of HB440 which would provide 

universal health care coverage to Ohioans. 

Over the last ten years, I have established an excellent relationship with my primary care doctor, 

and she is aware of my pre-existing conditions and medical history. Last year, my company’s 

health insurance provider (United Healthcare) dropped all Premier Health providers – including 

my doctor. After a frustratingly long period of time, they eventually reinstated Premier, so now 

my doctor is in-network again. I want the right to choose my own doctor. I want the right to 

choose ANY doctor I think is right for my care. Our current system does not provide that right to 

the consumer. Therefore I urge you to support universal healthcare for Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

Tana Stanton 


